
SERVICE LETTER 

Service Letter No. 283A February 26, 1958 

TO: All Distributors, Dealers and Owners 

SUBJECT: 100, 500, 1,000 Hour Inspection Forms 

MODELS AFFECTED: PA-18, PA-18A, PA-22, PA-23, PA-24 

This letter supersedes Service Letter No. 283 dated 
October 1, 1956 - Comanche Model PA-24 information added. 

To facilitate the inspection of Piper airplanes in the field, 
the Service Department has made up 100, 500 and 1,000 hour 
inspection forms for the above-mentioned models. 

These new forms are in strict accordance with the new 
C. A. A. regulations and may be obtained through the Service 
Department of the Piper Aircraft Corporation. 

Very truly yours, 

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION 

RM:gh:z rtin 
Parts Manager 

: . 
PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION, LOCK MAVEN, PA., U. S. A. 


